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I OBJECT to this development for the following reasons: 

  

1. with base plates being mothballed at local building sites, there is no need for yet more housing 
2. more houses will create more sewage and the system is struggling already  
3. there will be increased traffic = further congestion =  increased pollution  
4. more people in an area that is already overloaded = healthcare and education systems are at capacity and 

unable to cope NOW let alone with additional strain 
5. flooding is a problem NOW with road blockages following heavy rainfall and with more houses this will only 

get worse 
6. the increased load on the water system will cause yet more pipes to burst = increase in road closures etc etc 
7. destruction of wildlife due to loss of countryside = detrimental effect on the ecosystem at a time when we 

should be looking after our planet 

Please save our unique coastal environment rather than destroying it for short-term financial gain 
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